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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 83        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 83 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: COMPLIANCE & PRACTICES 
 
 
 The Texas Workers' Compensation Commission is requiring more and more detailed 
information on audits. 
 
 Attached is an Entrance Conference Questionnaire which is now required.  We 
recommend that prior to each audit you call us so that you can have the benefit of any latest 
information. 
 
 Please advise your employers that taxes cannot be withheld if wage continuation is a 
valid substitute for workers' compensation benefits. (See questions 12-17) 
 
 


